

Specialist Maths and Computing College
Headteacher: Mrs J Warburton

30<sup>th</sup> March 2015

Dear Parent/Carer

## **SCHOOL BAGS**

It is evident that the school's expectations with regards to suitable school bags are not being met an increasing number of pupils.

This letter is to act as a reminder to all about the type of school bag we consider appropriate for school. A school bag must be large enough to carry several A4 size books/folders; it must be of a single dark colour and it must not be a handbag/designer tote bag and/or covered in embellishments/patterns or logos, e.g. MK/R1 etc. (other than the accepted sport logo which comes with many rucksack types).

We will operate a bag check on our return to school following the Easter break. If your son/daughter has an unacceptable school bag from Monday  $20^{th}$  April, sanctions will follow.

We thank you in anticipation that there will be no need to take further disciplinary action with regards to your child's school bag.

Have a Happy Easter.

Yours faithfully

Mrs E Barker Head of KS4

EBa0040/PJ

A Heleughlin
Mrs A McLoughlin
Head of KS3





